
George Weider, Chair  c/o Blue Mountain, RR 3, Collingwood, Ontario L9Y 3Z2

Telephone (705) 445-0231 6103, Fax (705) 444-1751, E-mail gweider@bluemountain.ca

May 29, 2006

Mr. Les Burgess

President

Shertine Construction

25 Sir Sandford Fleming Drive

Collingwood, Ontario L9Y 4Z7

Dear Les:

We are writing to express our congratulations and thanks for the excellent job done by Shertine in

pursuing and completing the restoration of the Craigleith Depot.  There have been many comments

by donors and members of the community about the great appearance of the building, and we’re sure

that there will be more of the same when it is possible to enter the building and view the interior.

Please extend our thanks also to David Keith and Rick Middleton, who supervised the project from

the beginning and paid the kind of attention to detail that is necessary for success with this type of

project.

With best regards

Sincerely,

George Weider                                                                 Lora Gibson

Chair, Craigleith Depot Fund Chair, Craigleith Heritage Committee



2004 03 17

The Simcoe County District School Board

Midhurst, Ontario

L0L 1X0

Phone:  (705) 728-7570

Fax:  (705) 728-2265

Attn:  Mr. Michael Booth

Manager of Plant Services

Re:    Letter of Reference for

Shertine Construction Ltd.

Dear Mike

It is my pleasure to write this letter of reference for Shertine Construction Ltd. and specifically for

Mr. Les Burgess, the principal of the firm, Mr. Len Redmond, the project manager and Mr. Cory

Goorts, the site superintendent.

Shertine Construction Ltd. was the General Contractor for the new Clearview Meadows Elementary

School in Stayner completed in 2001 for the Simcoe County District School Board.  This $4,250,000

school was without a doubt one of the best managed projects we, as the Architects, have ever been

associated with.

From the start to finish the work was well organized and proceeded in a logical manner resulting in

the project being substantially complete one month ahead of schedule and within budget. Although

we take some credit regarding the success of the project and the budget, due to the quality of the 

tender documents.  Shertine’s team approach to problem solving contributed equally to the success.

They were very fair in dealing with change orders.

For these reasons we would welcome the opportunity to work with Shertine Construction Ltd. and

the individuals listed on any future projects.

Without hesitation we strongly recommend Shertine Construction Ltd.

Yours truly,

Kingsland +

Architects Inc.

Per:  Robert G. MacNaughton 2 Toronto Street, 4th Floor

Toronto, Ontario M5C 2B8

RGM:rm                                                                                ph 416.203.7799  fax 416.203.7763

Kingsland + Architects Inc.    EST.1910



The Simcoe County District School Board

Midhurst, Ontario

L0L 1X0

Phone:  (705) 728-7570

Fax:  (705) 728-2265

February 3, 2003

Re:  Shertine Construction Ltd.

To Whom It May Concern:

Shertine Construction Ltd. has worked for the Simcoe County District School Board since 1992

and continues to be rated as one of the highest General Contractors that we use.

Both their office and site personnel are professional in any dealings that they have with our 

Construction Administration staff as well as the staff of the various schools that they work in 

throughout the year.

Adherence to project schedules is never dealt with lightly and they constantly go out of their way 

to ensure that we occupy the schools on the dates promised.

We will continue to use Shertine Construction Ltd. on a regular basis.

Yours truly,

Brad Parkes

Supervisor of

Design and Construction Services



SOLDIERS’ MEMORIAL

February 3, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:

RE:  REFERENCE LETTER – SHERTINE CONSTRUCTION LIMITED

Orillia Soldiers’ Memorial Hospital has had privilege of working with Shertine Construction Limited

on two projects this past year.  One project included a ramp renovation and the other a parking lot ex-

pansion project to the west of the hospital.

Shertine Construction Limited proved to be extremely efficient and very responsible in handling all

aspects associated with these projects.  Their staff were competent, efficient, courteous, and eager to

be or assistance to staff, as well as users of the hospital facility.  They demonstrated a willingness to

do anything to enhance and benefit the hospital facility.

Both projects were done in accordance with the specifications and drawings, within budget and on

time.  The hospital was very impressed with the quality of their work.  The staff working on behalf of

Shertine Construction Limited demonstrated effectiveness and efficiency in coordinating and solving

issues as the project progressed, and in communicating this information to all affected parties.

Shertine Construction was very fair in their pricing of change orders and did not require a great deal

of supervision by the hospital or their consultants.  The hospital would definitely be more than

pleased to have this firm participate in future projects within their scope of work.

Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact my office by dialing the

above named telephone number via ext. 3230.

Sincerely,

Ronald L. Colpitts, P.Eng.,

Assistant Executive Director,

Support Services

RLC:lf



TED HANDY and ASSOCIATES Inc., ARCHITECT 

76 Mary Street, Barrie, Ontario L4N 1T1  p: (705) 734-3580   f: (705) 721-0265   e-mail:  rob@thandyarchitect.on.ca

February 17, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Re:  Shertine Construction Ltd. – Reference Letter

Ted Handy and Associates have worked with Shertine Construction Ltd. on various projects over

the last number of years.  As a contractor their organization of subtrades, commitment to the schedule

and fair pricing of Changes have remained a strong point of their company.

We have worked on a number of projects with them and each project remains consistent to a large 

degree by carefully selecting subtrades they know who will perform for them.  Through careful 

coordination of these trades the schedule is maintained and any issues affecting the critical path 

where brought to our attention immediately.

Pricing of Changes have been fair and supported with sufficient documentation for review.

We would recommend them for future projects from our office.  For any further questions please do

not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Rob Knight


